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Wednesday 1st February

Dear Parents,
As Miss Mohring has taken on additional responsibilities as SENCO, this requires her to be in a number of meetings as well as the time to make phone calls and complete referrals as part of the SENCO role. Therefore, Miss Mohring will not be teaching on Thursdays.
We have recruited an experienced teacher, Mrs Jackson, to cover Miss Mohring’s teaching role on Thursdays. Mrs Jackson has a wealth of experience and knowledge and we believe she will be an excellent addition to our Kingsfield team.
At all times, Mr Bailey will still be teaching alongside Mrs Jackson so the children will always have a familiar face. Miss Mohring will also be onsite on Thursdays should you need to speak with her.
We look forward to working with Mrs Jackson and having her as part of the Perfect Panthers.
If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Thank you,
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